From: Kendal < kendal@rturner.co.uk >

Sent: 03 October 2019 15:30

To: A585 Windy Harbour to Skippool <A585WindyHarbourtoSkippool@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>

Cc: A585WindyHarbourtoSkippool@highwaysengland.co.uk

Subject: A585 Windy Harbour to Skippool - Our Client Michael Buckley

Dear Sirs

We write with respect to the comments made by Highways England in reply to representations received at deadline 6 and 6A. Under reference REP6a-003.3 we note that the Environmental Master Plan now shows a fence the majority of which will be 1.8 metres high with approximately 10 metres at 1.2 metres high along the line requested by our client. We have now spoken to HE and our client would be pleased if Highways England can confirm that there is a definite commitment to build a close boarded fence along the line indicated and that it would be 1.8 metres for its full length. We believe the reduction of part of the fence to 1.2 metres high will leave a health and safety issue. Provide Highways England can confirm a definite commitment to construct this fence our client will have no further comments regarding the same.

Yours sincerely

Paul D Dennis FRICS FAAV Richard Turner & Son

Kendal Office: 14 Moss End Business Village, Crooklands, Milnthorpe, Cumbria, LA7 7NU

Email: kendal@rturner.co.uk

Tel: 015395 66800 Fax: 015395 66801

Paul D. Dennis FRICS FAAV Mobile

Hannah Towers BSc (Hons) MRICS FAAV Mobile:

Richard Jackson BSc (Hons) MRICS Mobile

Our file ref: 5180

CONFIDENTIALITY This e-mail and any attachments are confidential and may also be privileged. If you are not the named recipient, please notify the sender immediately and do not disclose the contents to another person, use it for any purpose, or store or copy the information in any medium. Although this email and any attachments are believed to be free from any virus or other defect which might affect any system into which they are opened or received, it is the responsibility of the recipient to check that they are virus free and that they will in no way affect systems and data. No responsibility is accepted by R. Turner & Son for any loss or damage arising in anyway from their receipt, opening or use.

The information contained in this e-mail is confidential and may be subject to legal privilege. If you are not the intended recipient, you must not use, copy, distribute or disclose the e-mail or any part of its contents or take any action in reliance on it. If you have received this e-mail in error, please e-mail the sender by replying to this message. All reasonable precautions have been taken to ensure no viruses are present in this e-mail. Richard Turner & Son (for themselves and as Secretaries for The Bentham & District Farmers' Auction Marts Co Ltd and The Gisburn Auction Marts Ltd) cannot accept responsibility for any loss or damage arising from the use of this e-mail or attachments and recommend that you subject these to your virus checking procedures prior to use. You are receiving this email as you have previously agreed to communication from us and in doing so, have opted in to receive information from us. If you wish to be removed from any of our mailing lists please reply to this email in the first instance stating that you no longer wish to be on our mailing list. Further details of our Privacy Policy can be found on our website - http://www.rturner.co.uk/privacy-policy.pdf